
Join us on Christ the King Sunday, November 24th! 

We will celebrate your stewardship at our Ingathering services 

at 8 and 10am, and following the 10:00am service, we’ll enjoy 

fellowship as a community with a parish-wide potluck in the 

parish hall. Cheri Peele  (cherilpeele@gmail.com) and Chris 

Jones (coldjones@gmail.com) are hosting the potluck lunch. 

Let them know if you have questions. 


